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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:        INNOVATION, INDUSTRY, SCIENCE AND RESEARCH  
 
TOPIC: Automotive Industry Review 
 
REFERENCE: Question on Notice (Hansard, 3 June 2008, Page E5) 
 
QUESTION No. BI-93 
 
Senator ABETZ: Can you also take on notice whether the letter that you wrote to Mr Bracks was a 
confirmation of appointment or an invitation to accept appointment? 
Senator Carr—I will have to take that on notice. 
 
 
ANSWER 
 
Senator Carr's 20 February 2008 letter to Mr Bracks was a formal follow up to his appointment to 
lead the Review of Australia's Automotive Industry. 
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